
INFORMATION RELEASE   
Office of  the Director 
A R K A N S A S  S T A T E  H I G H W A Y  A N D  T R A N S P O R T A T I O N  D E P A R T M E N T  
P .  O .  B o x  2 2 6 1  –  L i t t l e  R o c k ,  A r k a n s a s      A r k a n s a s H i g h w a y s . c o m  
T e l e p h o n e  ( 5 0 1 )  5 6 9 - 2 2 2 7  T w i t t e r :  @ A H T D  
 
 

Contact:      NR 16-367  
Danny Straessle / Krista Sides October 31, 2016 
 

 
Department Conducting Educational Public Meeting Concerning the 

Bella Vista Interim Modified Connector 
 
BENTON COUNTY (10-31) – The Arkansas Highway & Transportation Department 
(AHTD) will conduct two educational public meetings on how to navigate the Bella Vista 
Interim Modified Connector (Roundabout) for U.S. Highways 71, 71B, and State  
Highway 549 in Benton County.  
 
The public is invited to visit any time during the scheduled hours to view exhibits and ask 
questions.  The meetings are “open house” style and will be held from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
with a formal presentation beginning at 5:15 p.m. each night. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This project is part of AHTD’s Connecting Arkansas Program. For more information, contact 
the Ruby Jordan-Johnson, Section Head of Public Involvement at 501-569-2281 or 
ruby.jordan@ahtd.ar.gov.  

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (Department) complies with  all civil rights 
provisions of federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial  assistance.  
Therefore, the Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion (not applicable as a protected group 
under the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration Title VI Program), disability, Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the 
admission, access to and treatment in the Department's programs and activities, as well as the Department's hiring or employment practices. 
Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department's nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden 
Section Head - EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P. 0. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203, (501)569- 2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the 
following email address:  Joanna.Mcfadden@ahtd.ar.gov. 

Monday, November 14 – Bentonville 
Bethel Baptist Church (Activity Center) 

2907 North Walton Blvd. 
Bentonville, AR 

 

Tuesday, November 15 – Bella Vista 
Bella Vista Baptist Church (Grace Hall) 

50 East Lancashire Blvd. 
Bella Vista, AR 
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